
 
DATE: March 17, 2023 

 

TO:  CCS Member Clubs 

 

FROM: Alana Ottenbreit 

 

RE:  CCS Spring General Meeting 

 
The Cross Country Saskatchewan Spring General Meeting will take place on Saturday, April 29th at 1 pm 

in Saskatoon at the Sask Sport building (510 Cynthia Street).  A Zoom option will be available for those 

that are not able to travel to Saskatoon.  For the Zoom option, please register with Alana at 

ccs@sasktel.net or 306-780-9240.  The Zoom link will be sent to you.  You can have more than one from 

your club attend. 

 

Enclosed is a nomination form for the executive.  If you know of someone interested in being on the 

board, please complete the form and submit to the CCS office. 

 

A separate email will be sent with the bid to host form for provincial events.  This includes races as well 

as loppets.  A draft calendar of events for the 2023-24 season will be presented at the meeting. 

 

We are asking the clubs to give a brief report on their past season activities.  Include successes and 

challenges.  This was a unique season with most clubs seeing an increase in membership. Please forward 

your club report to the CCS office by April 26 to be included in the package the will be sent to 

attendees prior to the meeting. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (306) 780-9240 or e-mail at ccs@sasktel.net 
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